Bryan Steele
2415 Burns
Detroit, MI 48214
bjsteele12@gmail.com
248-259-0339
June 8, 2023


Historic District Commission
2 Woodward Ave, Suite 808
Detroit, MI 48226

Subject: Support for Proposed Project at 2108 Burns

To the Historic District Commission of Detroit

I am a resident of Detroit’s Indian Village neighborhood and live at 2415 Burns. I am writing in support of the home project at 2108 Burns Ave. I believe that the proposed design will improve our community, our property values, and will not detract from the historic environment that we call home.  

Additionally, it is encouraging to see a homeowner who is willing to put forth the investment that so many of the homes in Indian Village require. I fully support this project and feel that the proposed plans are a net positive for both the property and our neighborhood.


Thank you,

Bryan Steele


